**Subject:** 

1 of 1

From: Marty Remund <remundmarty@yahoo.com>

**Date:** 12/2/2014 4:42 PM

**To:** "npfmc.comments@noaa.gov" <npfmc.comments@noaa.gov>

**CC:** "alfastaff@gmail.com" <alfastaff@gmail.com>

I urge you to keep the vessel caps in 2C/SE. Vessel caps were set to limit consolidation and maintain a relatively large fleet. As far as cod pots go in the GOA, I think that should be looked at on an experimental basis first. That way you can see if it works as a sperm whale deterrent, (or if they figure out how to rob pots also), and also you can see how much gear conflict there is between pots and longline. Sincerely, Marty Remund

12/3/2014 10:29 AM